
From: Pruett, Maria, EMNRD
To: "kwalker@diversifiedfsi.com"
Cc: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; "ahikert@linnenergy.com"; "tbutters@linnenergy.com"; "stucker@blm.gov";

"malves@diversifiedfsi.com"; "dgordon@linnenergy.com"; "gwaters@linnenergy.com"
Subject: 2RP-2234 Closure Approval JL Keel B #30 Closure Report
Date: Wednesday, July 25, 2018 5:21:00 PM

Hello Ms. Walker,
 
I’d like to introduce myself, I am the new ES here in District 2 and I look forward to working with you all in the
future.
 
We have received your Closure Report and Final C-141, thank you!   This closure for 2RP-2234 has been approved.
 Please let me know if you have any questions.
 
 
Best Regards,
 

Maria Pruett
 
Environmental Specialist
N.M. Oil Conservation Division
District 2
811 S. 1st Street
Artesia, NM 88210
Desk: 575 748-1283 X 101
Cell: 575 840-5963
Fax: 575748-9720
 
 
OCD approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations fail to adequately investigate and remediate
contamination that may pose a threat to ground water, surface water, human health or the environment.  In addition, OCD
approval does not relieve the operator of responsibility for compliance with any other federal, state, local laws and/or
regulations.
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

From: Kiara Walker <kwalker@diversifiedfsi.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, February 20, 2018 4:56 PM
To: Michael Alves <malves@diversifiedfsi.com>; AHickert@linnenergy.com;
TButters@linnenergy.com; Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD <mike.bratcher@state.nm.us>;
'stucker@blm.gov' <stucker@blm.gov>; DGordon@linnenergy.com; GWaters@linnenergy.com
Cc: Courtney Cowan <CCowan@diversifiedfsi.com>
Subject: JL Keel B #30 Closure Report
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Please see attachment. Please contact Michael Alves if you have any questions or concerns. Thank
you! J
 
Have a wonderful and blessed day !!
 
Kiara Walker
Billing Clerk
Diversified Field Services
Office: 575.397.6437
Fax: 575.393.2981
 
The information contained in this e-mail message is intended only for the personal and confidential use
of the recipient(s) named above. If the reader of this  message is not the intended recipient or an agent
responsible for delivering it to the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that you have received this
document in error and that any review, dissemination, distribution, or copying of this message is strictly
prohibited.  If you have received this communication in error, please notify us immediately by e-mail,
and delete the original message. 
 


